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9/12/2014

RE: Grand Parkway Segments H, I-1 and I-2 Project

To Whom It May Concern:

Attached is Addendum #2 to the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) that was issued on July 31, 2014.

This Addendum #2 amends the terms of the RFQ as set forth therein. The change consists of:

The addition of construction and maintenance work to Segment 1-2A; and takeover of the
maintenance of existing I-2B frontage roads.

The removal of design-build or design-build-maintain experience from the Lead Maintenance Firm.
Clarification that the Proposer acts as the Design-Build Contractor and Maintenance Contractor of
the Project.

Clarification of Key Personnel requirements.

Update of the Reference Information Documents (RID) list.

Incorporation of accepted responses to received questions or requests for clarification.

Various clarifications on formatting and QS submittal requirements.

The Texas Department of Transportation looks forward to receiving and reviewing your
Qualification Statement and to working with the shortlisted proposers in the next phase of the
procurement process.

Sincerely,

Strategic Projects Division
Texas Department of Transportation
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